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Mrs. Audrey Weiss
20 Sixth Street - Broadmoor
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80906

Dear Mrs. Weiss: '

Thank you for your September 12th letter. I am pleased that you received
the material I sent and will be happy to see that you receive any other
documents which will deal with environmental impact in your area. At present
we are reviewing two license applications for mills in your area. One is for
Cyprus Mines Corporation's Hansen Project in Fremont County, Wyoming and
Cotter Corporation's mill at Canon City, Colorado. A draft environmental
statement (DES) will be prepared for each of these two mills. When the
DES's are available, we will send you a copy and will welcome your coments
on the projects.

If you have any further questions, please write me.
S

Sincerely,

. -d' f /

-.

Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Urr.ium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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